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BLASTS FROM THE PAST 

Conoco on Eureka Main Street, 

now Carpenter’s Station. 

IGA grocery store in the bottom and Miner’s Union 

Hall above 



 

TINTIC SCHOOL DISTRICT NEWS 
December news from Tintic School District 

December is here and is proving to be busy as normal!  

 

Tintic School District has revamped its website and is adding content daily. Please visit www.tintic.org to 
view Board Meeting information, calendar of events, athletic schedules and more.  

 

We are happy to announce our Fitness Center is open to the community. The hours are: 

Mondays  6:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

  6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Tuesdays 6:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

  4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

  6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Wednesdays 6:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

  6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

  7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Thursdays 6:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

  4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

  6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

The cost is $1 per visit or $10 per month. If you are interested in becoming a monitor for the fitness center, 
call Tintic School District at 435-433-6363. 

 

Jyll Okelberry is offering her community yoga class at the District Offices every Monday evening starting at 
7:30 p.m.  

 

The Tintic School Board Meeting will be held on Monday, December 19th at 4:00 p.m. and a work session is 
scheduled at 2:00 p.m. both at the District Offices. Both meetings are open to the public. Please visit 
www.tintic.org to view the meeting’s agenda. 

 
Have you liked us on Facebook? Search for Tintic School District on Facebook to get up to the minute up-
dates on happenings from all our schools and District Office. 

Hello, this is for the activities from the month of October-November in Tintic High School. The drama classes 
took a field trip to the Orem Hale Theater to watch their performance of “Catch Me If You Can.” Both our 
baseball and volleyball teams made it to compete in state this year. The Utah Symphony came to visit our 
school and play for us. The boys and girl’s cross country teams won region, the boys tying with Merit. They 
made it to state, Bailey took 1st place in state. The Juniors put on the play Horror High for their Jr. Play, they 
did great on Nov. 3rd. The Drama had a talent showcase to show off the talents the class holds this year on the 
7th of November. The drama class and the student council went down for the Eureka Elementary Veterans 
program. The drama class did a skit and read poems. The student council read poems. We have a fun thanks-
giving activities planned for the 22nd after lunch until the end of the school day in Harry Potter themed fun! 

THS NEWS 

http://www.tintic.org
http://www.tintic.org


EUREKA ELEMENTARY NEWS 
The past month has brought on some changes for us here at Eureka Elementary.  We all are experiencing the change of the seasons 

with Winter, holidays and cooler temperatures.  Halloween came and brought changes and great experiences as did Veterans Day.  

Our activities that came along with those events have been memorable and enjoyable.   

On November 10th we invited all Veterans of Eureka to come to our school for a program and lunch.  We have done this for the 

past many years.  This has taken lots of effort to 1. Find the Veteran and or their spouse, 2. Create and send invitations to all of 

them, 3. Prepare the program and execute the program, 4. Decorate the school and the lunchroom, 5. Prepare and serve the lunch 

to the Veterans and spouses.  It is all worth it to see those proud members of our community come to our school and spend some 

time with us.  The program was incredible and so was the lunch.  Thanks go out to our Veterans for their service and sacrifice.  Also 

to the spouses and families of these great folks.  We also want to thank Mrs. Hughes, Mr. McDonald, Mrs. Evans and the students 

that participated in the powerful program.  The meal was organized and prepared by Terri Pehrson and Stefanie Holden.   

 

The PTO put on a great Halloween Carnival this past month and it was enjoyed by so many.  A shout out has to go out to Lindsay 

Garbett for that great event where local kids were able to come and show off their costumes, play games, enjoy some treats and 

enjoy the company.  Great efforts were put in to make this a success.   

 

Our 2nd and 4th grade classes just finished a 10 week RadKIDS program.  They learned how to handle themselves in many 

dangerous situations that happen to kids sometimes.  Eureka Elementary would like to thank the RadKids program from Juab 

county and the county law enforcement personnel that came to assist with that event 

Here are a few pictures from the RadKIDS training. 

                            





ADVERTISE 
  Advertise your business in the  

Eureka Review  The Eureka Review 

is also online on the City website: 

www.eurekautah.org 

 

1/8 page  $3.00   1/4 page  $6.00   

1/2 page  $12.00    Full page $24.00    

 

Contact Teri Underwood at 

(435) 433-2207 or email at 

danteri0763@msn.com    

Deadline is on the 28th of each 

month 

 
 Awesome autumn leaves arrangement and the aroma of early Thanksgiving 

dinner greeted us Young at Heart seniors at noon on November 2, thanks to Leah Towers and 
us capable cooks.    

 Marla Coons greeted us and led us in the “Pledge of Allegiance,” to the flag of the 
United States of America and singing of “God Bless America.”  Patrick Mahoney asked The 
Lord’s blessing on us, our community, our country, and our food.  Our assigned potluck as 
always was  

Delicious. 

 A short business meeting reminded us that our early Christmas party will be on 
December 7, catered and feature a $10.00 gift exchange game.   

 Marla led us in filling in the blanks of a list of proverbs.  We “Whiz Kids” got 27 out of 
30 right!  We sang “Over the freeway…to grandmother’s house we go”  Door prizes were 
won by Harry Russell, Daniel (our AGA nurse), Afton Berry, Janice Boswell, and Max Berry! 

 Happy Thanksgiving everyone, see you on December 7. 

 

Secretary  

Betty Cones 

   

YOUNG AT HEART SENIORS 



It's been a long time in the works, but we can finally see daylight at the end of 
the tunnel. About 10 years ago, the mayor and city council saw the need for a huge up-
grade to our sewer and water systems. Except for Brian Underwood, the council and 
mayor have all moved on, but it was their vision that started the process that has got-
ten us to this point. Thanks to former Mayor Milt Hanks who spent hundreds of hours 
on the phone and in meetings lining up the financing to make this project possible. 
While we don't see the pipes in the ground, the added water storage on the south side 
of town, or the new well at Tintic Junction, we all notice the new asphalt on the roads 
and in many cases the increase in water pressure when we take a shower. While there 
is still work going on, it's nice to have the services to our homes and the streets in such 
good repair, especially remembering how bad the roads were during last winter. Lynn 
and Fred should have a much easier time this year keeping the roads plowed and salt-
ed.  There have been issues and it hasn't always been pretty, but most of us can agree 
that JCI Construction has been great to work with. Sunrise Engineering, who designed 
and has been here every step of the way has also done a great job. Thanks to both or-
ganizations for making this happen with a minimum of delays or problems. Thanks to 
all of you for your patience, especially when you had to try nearly every road in town 
just to find your way to main street while the road in front of your house was nothing 
but a gaping hole. I have had citizens tell me that they drove on roads they never knew 
existed. 

There has been a problem getting the covers for the sewer clean-outs and a cou-
ple of other items, just rest assured that we will be getting them in and the pipe stick-
ing up in the middle of your driveway will be cut to size just as soon as possible.  

 

Thanks for your understanding and patience. 

 

Mayor Nick Castleton 

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 



December 2016 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

 
 

 

 

 

1 2 
BPOE ELKS 

Meeting 8 p.m. 

 

3 

4 

 

5 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

Adult ED       
(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

6 
City Council Work 

Meeting 7 p.m. 
Boy Scouts    6:45 p.m. 

at   LDS church 

Ladies of ELKS 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

7 

Senior citizen's at 

Noon 

Adult ED                  

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

8 
Tintic Silver 

Jubilee 

meeting 7 p.m. 

9 
Tintic 

Historical 

Society meeting 

7 p.m. 

10 

11 
Ambulance 

meeting 6 

p.m. 

 

12 
Ladies Fire Auxiliary 7 

p.m. 

School Board Meeting 

2 p.m. 

Adult ED                  

(Old district office)     

4—7 p.m. 

13 
City Council Meeting 7 

p.m. 

Boy Scouts    6:45 

p.m. at   LDS 

church 

14 
DUP at Noon LDS 

church 

Adult ED       
(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

15 
 

16 
 

 

17 
 

18 

 

19 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

Adult ED       
(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

20 
Boy Scouts    6:45 

p.m. at   LDS 

church 

 

21 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

22 
 

23 
 

24 
 

25 
CHRISTMAS 

 

26 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

 

27 
Boy Scouts    

6:45 p.m. at   

LDS church 

28 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

29 
Planning and 

zoning 7 p.m. 

30 31 
New Year’s Eve 



 

January 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 
 

3 

City Council 

Work Meeting     

7 p.m. 

4 
Senior citizen's at 

Noon 

5 6 
BPOE ELKS 

Meeting 8 p.m. 

 

7 

8 
Ambulance 

meeting 6 

p.m. 

 

9 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

Adult ED       
(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

10 
Boy Scouts    6:45 

p.m. at   LDS 

church 

Ladies of ELKS 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

11 

DUP at Noon 

LDS church 

Adult ED                  

(Old district 

office)  4-7 p.m. 

12 
Tintic Silver 

Jubilee 

meeting 7 p.m. 

13 
Tintic 

Historical 

Society meeting 

7 p.m. 

14 

15 

 

16 
Ladies Fire Auxiliary 

7 p.m. 

School Board Meeting 

2 p.m. 

Adult ED                  

(Old district office)     

4—7 p.m. 

17 
City Council 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

Boy Scouts    6:45 

p.m. at   LDS 

church 

18 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

19 
 

20 

 

21 
 

22 
Ambulance 

meeting 6 

p.m. 

23 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 

Adult ED       
(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

24 
Boy Scouts    6:45 

p.m. at   LDS 

church 

 

25 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

26 
Planning and 

zoning 7 p.m. 

 
 

27 
 

28 
 

29 30 
Firemen’s 

Meeting 7 p.m. 
Adult ED       

(Old district office)     

4-7 p.m. 

 

31 
Boy Scouts    

6:45 p.m. at   

LDS church 

    


